
EDGEWISE THERAPEUTICS REPORTS POSITIVE RESULTS ON 
SEVASEMTEN* PROGRAM FOR BECKER AND DUCHENNE 
MUSCULAR DYSTROPHIES

Leaders in Muscle Disease Science

AUGUST 2025
MUSCULAR DYSTROPHY 
COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER
This newsletter is intended for U.S. residents. Individuals should always discuss 
questions about their medical care with their medical care provider.  

On June 26, 2025, Edgewise shared a press release (which can be found here) 
announcing new data in Becker from MESA, the open-label trial that provides 
continued access to sevasemten* to participants who were previously enrolled in 
Edgewise trials. The release also included new Phase 2 findings from the 
Duchenne program. Key highlights include:

• New MESA data from participants with Becker in the previous ARCH and
CANYON studies, showing consistent functional and safety findings.

• Encouraging preliminary Phase 2 results from the Duchenne trials, LYNX and
FOX, which identified the 10 mg dose to be studied further. These results will
help guide design for a potential Phase 3 pivotal trial.

The Becker pivotal cohort, GRAND CANYON, remains ongoing. A recent FDA 
meeting provided a clear regulatory path toward potential approval of 
sevasemten* for Becker.

Parent Project Muscular Dystrophy hosted a webinar on Friday, June 27th where 
Joanne Donovan, Edgewise’s Chief Medical Officer, walked through the findings 
and outlined next steps for both the Becker and Duchenne programs. The 
recording of that webinar can be found here.

*Sevasemten is an investigational agent and is not approved in any territory.
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https://investors.edgewisetx.com/news/news-details/2025/Edgewise-Therapeutics-Reports-Positive-Results-on-Sevasemten-Program-for-Becker-and-Duchenne-Muscular-Dystrophies/default.aspx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ciy6bXh1o70


We are excited to announce the third annual 
Becker Education & Engagement Day (BEED)!  

The Becker Education and Engagement Day began in 2023 to provide an 
opportunity for individuals living with Becker to connect and learn about topics 
important to the Becker community.  In 2024, over 350 Becker community 
members attended events across the country.  In 2025, BEED will be held in 5 
different US cities to bring relevant information about Becker care, research, and 
daily living to the community. BEED 2025 will include a casual pre-event evening 
reception on Friday, September 26th and a full-day conference on Saturday, 
September 27th.

Register now at beckereducationandengagement.com
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